
We do appreciate your understanding with the latest and necessary snow closure. 

SAVS Book day will now be taking place on Thursday 7rd March 2019  – We look forward to the children  

coming to school as their favourite book characters.  

As always, you always make an amazing effort to dress up and there will be prizes for the best costumes in 

each class.  

Your book day vouchers will be distributed on Friday 8th March 2019. Enjoy the books on offer together; 

available from your local bookshops. 

 

 

In connection with the RBWM Library service, the Illustrator of the Horrible Histories 

series of books, Martin Brown will be visiting our school and delivering a talk to Years 3, 

4, 5 and 6. We look forward to hearing all about his career. 

Don’t forget to pre-order your copy of one of his books by completing the form sent 

out earlier this week. 

http://www.horrible-histories.co.uk/awesome-author-and-illustrator 



 

This year’s Comic Relief event is taking place on Friday 15th March. 

We will be selling Red Noses from Monday 4th March at a cost of 

£1.25 each. 

 

Children may come to school dressed in red on this day and donate £1 

to the charity. 

 

 

Parents’ evenings will take place during the week beginning Monday 18th March 2019. 

FS2 Ms Selina Slone Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March  
 

Year 1 Mrs Kelly  Monday 18th March 
 

 Mrs Grumbt Thursday 21st March 
 

Year 2 Mrs Winterbottom Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March 
 

Year 3 Miss Webb Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March 
 

Year 4 Mr Addison Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March 
 

Year 5 Mrs Kelly/Miss White Monday 18th March and Wednesday 20th March 
 

Year 6 Mr Forrest Monday 18th March, Tuesday 19th March and 
Wednesday 20th March 

 

Please make sure you have signed up for an appointment with each teacher. It is important that you 

and the teachers discuss your child’s current attainment and their future progress. We all want every 

pupil to be the best that they can be: Working together, with all of our support, all of our children 

can achieve their potential. 

New club lists will be placed in reception next week for clubs that will start, week beginning Monday 

25th February 2019. 

There will be no clubs, week beginning Monday 18th March 2019 

due to parents evenings. 



We are inviting the parents of Foundation 2 pupils to experience a phonics session in 

their child’s class. It will give you, as parents, an opportunity to see how phonics is 

taught in FS2. Alongside your children, you will see a normal teaching input delivered 

by their teacher, followed by an opportunity to work alongside your child, doing 

practical activities associated with learning phonics. 

Strategies, useful ideas and games will be shared and demonstrated so that you can 

learn how to further support your child at home.  

So please come along on Monday 11th March from 2:15pm in FS2 to see Phonics in action! 

We would like to invite parents of Year 1 to 6, to visit the school on 

Tuesday 12th March 2019 from 9am – 10:20pm. This will give you an 

opportunity to see your child within the school environment and take 

some quality time for them to talk to you about their school life and 

their learning – sharing their books and portfolios.

It seems that our little visitors are back again in school in more than one class. 
Could all parents please check your children and treat them accordingly. There are various methods 

available from the chemist, or just conditioner and a head lice comb. 

        

The PTA will be selling doughnuts after school outside the main school and the 

Foundation Stage on Friday 15th February 2019. Celebrate the Half-term holiday 
with a delicious doughnut!     

 



SCL will be taking over the Breakfast Club and starting an After School Club from the 25th February.   
Booking and paying for these clubs is done online, please see the links below.  We are looking 
forward to welcoming the company to our school to meet the needs of children and parents.  
 
WEARESCL.CO.UK/PARENTS/BREAKFAST-CLUBS 
 
WEARESCL.CO.UK/PARENTS/AFTER-CARE 

 School finishes for the Half-term Holiday on Friday 15th February. Pupils return to 

school on Monday 25th February 2019. 

 World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 2019 

 Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March 2019 

 Parents Evenings will take place week beginning Monday 18th  March 2019 

 There will be NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS DURING  WEEK – 18TH – 22nd March 2019 

 

 

 

Miss Kate Rimell 

Headteacher


